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I do not agree with this bill. Housing and overall progress to get people into safer 

places and area has been very slow. This would exacerbate the failed attempts to get 

people into housing. I have lived on a street for three years where people park their 

RV and/ or stay in tents. They come and they go with city help. But if this bill were to 

pass. The very people who do this, who choose to not seek housing and choose to 

do drugs and commit crimes to sustain themselves, these groups would never leave 

and fill the area with garbage, drugs, and more. Children walking home would no 

longer be safe. If this passes, renters would not feel safe and would leave. 

Homeowners would leave. There needs to be more done with getting people OFF of 

the street and not keeping them on the street.  


